COMBAT BOOT SUPPORT

The Western Pennsylvania Families of Fallen Heroes
Foundation is looking for donations of military combat
boots from the Afghanisatn and Iraq War Era. We are
needing these to be apart of our flag display to Honor
our Fallen of Pennsylvania. We hope you will support
our efforts to make our event as honoring as
possible. We hope in the near future to also have dog
tags for each fallen with Rank, Name, DOD and
Country (Afghanistan/lraq) for this display. If you have
any questions or concerns please do not hestitate to
contact me. You can visit our web site at
www.wpffh.org.

As Long As We Live, They Too Shall Live

Sincerely

Bill Tomko

Founder

Western Pennsylvania Families Fallen Heroes
Foundation

724-735-2966

wt@zoominternet.net



